
 

 

  
Thanks and Appreciation to Mrs. Alexa Ward 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
April 7, 2016 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are writing to express our thanks and deep appreciation to Mrs. Alexa Ward for having served as 
Vice-President of Family Federation for World Peace and Unification, USA / HSA-UWC for the past 
three years, a position to which she was appointed by True Mother in April 2013. During her time in the 
National Headquarters, Alexa has been a valued member of the Executive Team, and played an important 
role in mentoring the many new younger leaders who have joined us, including our two current Vice 
Presidents, Rev. Miilhan Stephens and Rev. Mari Curry. 
 
We now wish Alexa all good fortune and great success in her ongoing mission with the Women’s 
Federation for World Peace International, where she serves as an International Vice President, and 
Deputy Director of WFWPI’s United Nations Office. 
 
Most recently, Alexa was the main coordinator of the highly successful series of programs that WFWP 
held in conjunction with the 60th Anniversary of the United Nations Commission on the Status of 
Women. During this time, we had the great grace of several personal and intimate encounters with 
WFWP International President, Professor Yeon Ah Choi Moon, including inspirational meetings at the 
New Yorker, 4 West 43rd St, East Garden and the University of Bridgeport. Thanks to Alexa and to all 
the WFWP team for making this possible. 
 
May God bless Mrs. Alexa Ward, Dr. Thomas Ward, and all their family, and may God Bless America! 
 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Continental Director 
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